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UNITED STATES
3- -

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

.....

September 3, 1982
,

.

Dr. Fred Millar
Environmental Policy Institute
317 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20003 TO F01A-82-321

Dear Dr. Millar:

This is in response to your letter dated July 20, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four categories
of documents regarding the transportation of radioactive spent fuel
and/or wastes by Virginia Electric Power Company (VEPC0).

With respect to item A, the documents listed below are enclosed:

1. 7/13/82 Letter to R. F. Burnett, NRC, from R. H. Leasburg,
Vepco, transmitting application for Vepco Spent
Fuel Shipping Route.

2. 7/28/82 Letter to R. H. Leasburg, Vepco, from T. S. Sherr,
NRC; Application approval.

The NRC could locate no documents subject to items B-D of your request.

During an August 31, 1982 telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs
of nty staff, you agreed to receive a copy of the Vepco application with
safeguards-related information deleted.

This completes action on your request.

Sincere y,

d<

! .

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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